
Cincinnati BellTM

221 E. Fourth St.
P.O. Box 2301

ELECTRONICALLY FILED Cincinnati, Ohio 45201-2301

AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

February 8, 2011

Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Revision to Application of Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc. for authority
to provide local exchange services within the State ofNew Hampshire.

Dear Sirs/Madam:

This filing is being made to revise Cincinnati Bell Any Distance Inc.’s application
that was filed on January 21, 2011. Item 3 on the second page of the application has been
revised to read “CBAD proposes to serve business customers in Fairpoint’ s operating
areas”. Included with this correspondence are an original and seven (7) copies of the
revised portions of the application.

Any questions concerning this filing should be directed to Scott Ringo by phone
at 513 608-7715 or by email at scott.ringo(~cinbell.com.

Sincerely,

Kathy Campbell
Regulatory Specialist

Enclosures


